Dear Hoover High School PTA,

Thank you for awarding me with the PTA Scholarship for 2018. I appreciate the
consideration and the opportunity to advance my education with having less of a
financial responsibility. The money provided will go towards books and other

materials to help me pursue a degree in buisness. Thanks again for awarding me

with this Scholarship.

Sincerly,

Kirby Toy



